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For the sake of good order, the Ethics Committee recalls the professional secrecy obligations applying

to members of the Executive Board beyond their term. The Ethics Committee also recalls that, in line

with the transparency policy adopted by the Governing Council in July 2020, opinions on post-

employment matters are, as a rule, published with a six-month delay.

With best regards,

The Ethics Committee Chairman (Erkki Liikanen)

Cc: Petra Senkovic, Secretary to the ECB decision-making bodies


